Bianca Thornton

From: Gemma Bennett

Sent: Monday, 12 November 2018 4:57 PM

To: Bianca Thornton

Subject: HPE CM: RE: RTS - Sigma Pharmaceutical Warehouse and Distribution Facility (SSD 7719 MOD 2)
Hi Bianca

Thanks for the opportunity to review the Applicant’s response. Council has no further comment at this time.

Kind regards

Gemma Bennett
Senior Development Assessment Planner
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